
COADS GREEN PRIMARY SCHOOL 
COADS GREEN, 
LAUNCESTON, 
CORNWALL 
PL15 7LY 

Tuesday 3
rd

 November 2020 
 
Dear Parent and Carers, 
 
I hope you all had an enjoyable half term break; it has been lovely to welcome you and the  
children back this week.  
 
As you will be aware the Government have announced a second national four-week lockdown 
which will commence on the Thursday 5

th
 November. In operational terms, this will have little 

change for us as a school.  
 
Our risk assessment that was written for our September opening has proved to be effective in 
keeping everyone safe. It has been reviewed this week to account for the new changes and has 
been uploaded onto the school website.  
 
The main change that you need to be aware of is that we will be requesting from Thursday 
5

th
 November, that any parent or carer entering the playground to drop off or pick up  

children will be required to wear a face covering. Staff on the playground at the beginning 
and end of school will be required to do the same. 
 
Can I also ask that as soon as you have dropped off or collected your children, that you 
exit swiftly using the way system only. 
 
Please be extra vigilant for symptoms of Covid-19 if any family member has visited any high-risk 
area of the country. Please also follow the Government guidelines in relation to taking any action 
required. 
 
Please may I also remind you that attendance at school for your child remains compulsory. If you 
have any questions regarding attendance, please contact me to discuss your query. 
 
The AnDaras Trust, the staff and Governors at Coads Green primary School are all working  
tirelessly to ensure our school is a safe and welcoming place for your child. As ever we thank you 
for your support in these challenging times. 
 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Claire Bader  

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 


